
Town of South Windsor, CT 
1540 Sullivan Avenue 

South Windsor, CT 06074 
 

Public Building Commission  
 

Town Clerk  August 19, 2020 

As a result of Governor Ned Lamont’s executive order 7B that is in response to the COVID-19 

pandemic, the Public Building Commission will hold a special meeting at 6:00 PM on Wednesday, 

August 20, 2020 through a virtual on-line meeting.  

1. Call to Order  

 

2. New Business 

a. Approval of Change Orders 

b. Approval of Invoices  

c. Approval to advertise the Request for Qualifications for Construction Manager for 

Pleasant Valley Elementary School 

d. Approval to advertise the Request for Proposals for Commissioning Agent for 

Pleasant Valley Elementary School 

 

3. Adjournment  

For public access to this meeting, please dial the following number:   

860-291-1212 Passcode: 5021  

 


